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Press Release 
Rwandan ambassador to Netherlands, Her Excellency Immaculee Uwanyiligira, visiting Peace Institute in Slovenia

Ljubljana, 19 January 2010

Rwandan ambassador to Netherlands, Her Exc. Immaculee Uwanyiligira, is visiting Slovenia for the first time. Among others she visited also the Peace Institute where she discussed about the purpose of her visit to Slovenia and about the projects
 which Peace Institute is implementing in Rwanda with the director, dr Lev Kreft, coordinator of projects in Rwanda, Maja Ladić, and with Jovana Mihajlović Trbovc, M.A. who presented the Initiative for RECOM to the ambassador. 
The ambassador was very much interested in activities which are being carried out in the framework of projects with Nyamirambo Women’s Center in the local community Nyamirambo (Kigali) especially because she is well aware of the importance of education and “local activism”. She generosly offered to help us in any way she could and she expressed her interest to visit the Nyamirambo Women’s Center when she travels to Rwanda. 

She supports our edeavours to improve education of women and children and to empower women economically so they will be able to provide for their children. Mrs. Uwanyiligira was interested also in sharing lessons-learned and good practices with the Peace Institute in the future. A word or two were said also about the ICTY and ICTR and the effects of gachacha sistem in Rwanda (which ambassador said was a great success) and possible effects of RECOM in post-Yugoslavian countries. 
We are thanking Mrs. Uwanyiligira for her time and interest in our work and are wishing her a pleasant and constructive remaining of her visit in Slovenia. 

Maja Ladić

Peace Institute
� »Empowering Nyamirambo Women's Center« and »Sustainability of NWC – socioeconomic engagement and poverty reduction in local community Nyamirambo in Kigali«





